

Gloria Lindsay Luby

City of Toronto Councillor Etobicoke Centre, Ward 4 Toronto City Hall 100 Queen Street West, Suite B38 Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 Tel: 416-392-1369 Fax: 416-696-4138 Email: councillor_lindsay_luby@toronto.ca



January 24, 2012.

Ms. Cathrine Regan, Committee/Council Administrator, City Clerk's Office Secretariat, 12th Floor – West Tower – City Hall, 100 Queen St. W., Toronto, Ontario. M5H 2N2

Dear Ms. Regan:

Due to scheduling conflicts, I would like to withdraw my name from consideration for the Municipal Property Assessment Corporation (MPAC) Board of Directors.

Regards,

Gloria Lindsay Luby,

Councillor - Etobicoke Centre - Ward 4.

GLL/pp